
APPOINTMENT INFORMATION 
UPDATE 

 
Due to the current situation with the Coronavirus     
(COVID-19), our practice will endeavour to reduce 
the spread of infection by minimising close 
contact time. 
 
We are encouraging patients to use TELEPHONE 
CONSULTATIONS as much as possible. Please call 
to make a booking.  
 
We are still conducting face to face consultations 
in the Medical Centre when necessary. We ask 
patients to limit their requests to one issue per 
consult as it will be limited to 10 minutes. 
 
No more than three persons in the consulting 
room during the consultation. 
 
PLEASE NOTE EMERGENCIES WILL CONTINUE TO 
BE SEEN AS USUAL. 


